
 
 

Because the tonnage reports created by 
USA Plants include a barcode specific to 
each quarter, we no longer provide a 
generic tonnage report online. 

 
If you did not receive your tonnage report 

for the current quarter, or, if you need 
tonnage reports for past quarters, please 

contact our office to get a copy. 
 

You can email june.crawford@uky.edu or 
call 859.257.2668. 
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